
23 November 2022 

Children in Need 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Thank you very much to you, your family and friends for supporting the pupils' 

sponsored activities for Children in Need. We raised an amazing amount of over 

£2300.00. 

The pupils had a great day too, completing their sponsored activities and attending 

a whole school Assembly, with fun and games. 

 

Please send in any outstanding sponsorship money by Friday, to enable us to bank 

the fantastic amount. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Take care, 

 

Kara 

Head of Middle Department 


